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ACCOUNTS 

Total income for the year 2020/21 

amounted to £2438.  Expenditure for the 

year amounted to £6883, including £5423 

donated to the school. 

MONTHLY LOTTERY DRAW 

We have an average of 147 lottery 

numbers in the draw each month 

(representing 68 members).  Each number 

costs £1 per month. 

Of all the money raised, 50% of the income 

is given out in prizes and 50% retained in 

our lottery profit account. Each month 

three prizes are awarded to the first three 

numbers out of the bag.  Results are 

published on the school website and on 

the weekly bulletin. 

Why not buy a number? The greater the 

members, the greater the prizes.  Link to 

join is in the PTA section of school website. 

FAMILY QUIZ – November 2021 

A great night spent testing all areas of 

knowledge.  Team entrants, fun games during the 

interval and a raffle raised a great profit of £607. 

CHRISTMAS MARKET – November 2021 

After a break in 2020 due to the pandemic we 

were back in 2021 for our annual Christmas Fair. 

A busy day with lots of stalls brimming with crafts 

and Christmas goodies.   A profit of £1050 was 

made. 

ROMEO & JULIET – FEBRUARY 2022 

The PTA supported the school in organising and 

running the refreshments stall, selling cold drinks 

and ‘Ronaldos’ ice-creams.  We also held a raffle 

each night.  The four-night event raised an 

amazing £527. 

INDOOR CAR BOOT SALES – OCTOBER 2021 & 

FEBRUARY 2022 

October 2021 – We raised £356 

February 2022 – We raised £440 

 

DONATIONS TO SCHOOL  

• Continental Trampoline 

• Engraved presentation cups for Languages Dept 

• 10 keyboards for Music Dept 

• Outdoor benches (see photos next page) 

• Ipad & case for Food Tech Dept 

• Donation to Year 11 Prom 

 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who has supported our events over the past year 

and continues to support us via our monthly lottery draw. 

The pupils and staff really appreciate all of the items we have bought to 

enhance the children’s  learning and school life.   

We look forward  to seeing you at future events and at our AGM in September. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nearly New Uniform: 

We hold our pre-loved uniform sale on the 

first Monday of each month 3pm – 4pm in 

the school reception.  Prices from 50p to £8. 

Dates are confirmed on the Weekly Bulletin. 

If your child has outgrown uniform or P.E. kit, 

we would be grateful for any donations 

which can be left at the school reception. 

Upcoming Events: 

April 21st  Committee Meeting 7-8pm 

May 9th    Uniform Shop 3-4pm 

May 17th Committee Meeting 7-8pm 

June 6th Uniform Shop 3-4pm 

June 15th Committee Meeting 7-8pm 

July 4th  Uniform Shop 3-4pm 

July 14th Committee Meeting 7-8pm 

TBC – Saturday Uniform Sale at school in July 

The Giving Machine 

Do you use the internet for any shopping? 

Why not shop via ‘The Giving Machine’ where 

popular providers donate a % of your 

purchases to the Giving Machine. By 

nominating Hellesdon High School PTA as your 

chosen charity, the school will benefit from 

cash donations. 

Register at :- 

http://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/ 

Come and join us! 

We are a small and friendly group of volunteer 

parents and would love to welcome new 

members. Please feel free to come along to our 

meetings held in the school library.  Whatever 

contribution you can make, however small, 

would be greatly appreciated. 

You can contact us at 

PTA@hellesdonhigh.norfolk.sch.uk 

Facebook – Hellesdon High School PTA 

Twitter - @PTAHHS 
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